

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attachment E. Final Email Reminder for CSPECE Resources Survey

Dear Cooperative Agreement Partners,
[bookmark: _Hlk27466924]You were recently sent an email asking for feedback on the Choose Safe Places for Early Care and Education Program (CSPECE). Tomorrow is the deadline to complete the survey if you would like to provide feedback. The survey helps us know more about past support and resources and helps us provide you with relevant resources that best meet your needs. We estimate it will take about 10 minutes of your time.
Your participation in this survey is voluntary. We hope that you choose to provide feedback. 
If you choose to take the survey, here is the link to the online questionnaire: [link]. 
Community Intervention Team
Division of Community Health Investigation (DCHI)
Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR)




